
 

   
 
  
 

 
 

                
   

           
            

  
 

        
     

   
                   

  
              

        
       

    
 

   
 

                 
     

    
 

 
   

      
 

      
 

      
   
  
   
    
 

      
  

May 29, 2020 

N O T I C E  

There will be a Virtual Meeting of the City Council Finance Committee on Wednesday, June 3, 
2020 at 6:00 pm, broadcast from the Sullivan Chamber, City Hall, 795 Massachusetts Avenue, 
Cambridge, for the purpose of a Public Hearing to discuss the FY 2021 School Department 
Budget. School Committee Members and School Department administrators are requested to 
attend. 

Until further notice, all meetings and public comment will be conducted virtually. City Council 
Meetings are broadcast and livestreamed at 
https://www.cambridgema.gov/Departments/citycouncil 
Navigate to the meeting you wish to view and a video link will appear when the meeting is live. 

For those who would like to provide public comment, the sign-up link is here and they may 
participate via Zoom using this link. To use Zoom via phone-only, dial (for higher quality, dial a 
number based on your current location): US: 312-626-6799 or 929-436-2866 or 301-715-8592 
or 346-248-7799 or 669-900-6833 or 253-215-8782 

Webinar ID: 967 4380 5129 

Speakers will be prompted to enter their first and last name when signing into Zoom, and are 
asked to use the same name they have signed up to speak as, in order to be unmuted by the 
moderator during public comment. 

Dosha E. Beard 
Executive Secretary to the School Committee 

c:	 School Committee Members 
Superintendent 
Administration 
City Clerk 
Principals 
Family Liaisons 
Student Representatives, CRLS 

Posted: May 29, 2020 at 8:40PM. 

https://www.cambridgema.gov/Departments/citycouncil
https://cambridgema.zoom.us/s/96743805129
https://www.cambridgema.gov/Departments/CityCouncil/PublicCommentSignUpForm


 

 

 

 

 

 


